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For more information, contact Dr. Stephanie Findley, Board Vice Chair of the Findley Foundation and
Findley Medical Clinic at (414) 988-3079 or stephanie@findleyfoundation.org.

WAUWATOSA, Wis. — The Wisconsin Department of Health Services’ COVID-19 Response and
Recovery Team continues to work on improving COVID-19 vaccination rates among the youngest
population in Wisconsin.

As of Sept. 28 in Wisconsin:
e 62.7 percent of 12 to 17-year-olds have received at least one dose.
e 31.7 percent of 5 to 11-year-olds have received at least one dose.
e 9.3 percent of newborns to 4-year-olds have received at least one dose.

“It can be difficult and confusing for parents to track the latest and greatest recommendations for
COVID-19 prevention and treatments as their children grow older,” said Dr. Stephanie Findley,
founder and director of the Findley Medical Clinic in Wauwatosa at 10721 W. Capitol Drive, Suites
110 and 210.

The Findley Medical Clinic recommends parents follow the guidelines established by the American
Academy of Pediatrics. The AAP has compiled the answers to parents’ frequently asked questions
about COVID-19 prevention and treatments for children: https://www.aap.org/en/pages/2019-
novel-coronavirus-covid-19-infections/covid-19-vaccine-for-children/about-the-covid-19-vaccine-
frequently-asked-questions.

The clinic is staffed by doctorate-prepared nurse practitioners who collaborate with the clinic’s
medical director, a physician with extensive experience. The clinic provides COVID-19 vaccinations
and booster shots for patients of all ages.

The Findley Medical Clinic accepts same-day appointments and scheduled routine care. The clinic
is open Mondays through Saturdays by appointments. Walk-ins are accepted on a first-come, first-

served basis.
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